Class of 2019



5th Grade Questionnaire and Sweatshirt Order

Dear 5th Grade Parents,

Please complete the 5th Grade Questionnaire <u>with your</u> child by October 5. The information is used by the Yearbook Committee when planning the yearbook.

This year, the questionnaire is to be completed online. Please visit:

www.otsegopta.org and click on "5th Grade Questionnaire".

Please be sure to enter your child's t-shirt and sweatshirt sizes. <u>All</u> students of the 2019 graduating class will be wearing the class sweatshirts for the 5th grade group photo on Thursday, November 1st.

The price of the sweatshirt is \$20

(includes the 5th Grade Party T-Shirt)

ORDERS MUST BE IN BY OCTOBER 5th

Please return the tear-off below along with your payment in an envelope marked "5th Grade Sweatshirts"

Email questions:

Melissa Luppy magoldner@aol.com Maryann Cipriano mcipriano3@yahoo.com

 Child's Name:	 	
Class:		_
Phone Number:		